
MICHIGAN LEADERSHIP COLLEGE COMMITTEE MEETING 
February 16, 2013 

The meeting of the Michigan Leadership College Committee was called to order by Chairman Franklin 
'Bud' Hansbarger at 10:45 a.m. at the Holiday Inn Gateway Center in Flint, Michigan. 

PRESENT: Chairman Franklin 'Bud' Hansbarger, Secretary Kevin Gilliam, and Steve Striggow 

GUESTS: 16 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

"Virtual Post" moved to good of the Legion. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Work on 2013-2014 class content, agenda, dates and locations. 

Frankenmuth and Grand Haven offered to host class. 

Three classes being looked at in Upper Peninsula. 

Chairman report (attached) 

GOOD OF THE LEGION: 

Looking into the creation of a Virtual Post and Online Leadership Training. Communicating with 
Headquarters for possibilities, content, funding. Currently in infant stage. 

National Commander Jim Koutz addressed the committee. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

There being no further business to appear before this committee, it was moved by Steve Striggow, 
seconded by Kevin Gilliam to adjourn at 11:30 a.m. Motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

ks 


